
 
 

 
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Transportation Policy Board Members 

  Other Interested Persons  
 

FROM: Mr. Ashby Johnson, Executive Director 

SUBJECT: Cancellation of October 7, 2019 Transportation Policy Board Meeting 

DATE: October 7, 2019 

 

Please be advised that the October 7, 2019 Transportation Policy Board Meeting has been canceled 

due to low anticipated attendance of Board members and the importance of issues to be addressed. 

The Transportation Policy Board will resume its regular meeting schedule at its November 4, 2019 

meeting. 

 

All inquiries regarding the CAMPO Transportation Policy Board should be addressed to Mr. Ashby 

Johnson, Executive Director by phone on (512) 215-9728 or via email to 

ashby.johnson@campotexas.org. 
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